Sparsholt PC Minutes 15 January 2015 Annex H Memorial Hall

Maintenance: Allin order. The back door has been mended by removal of leaf “pen” and weather
board at the foot of the door and replacement. Damage to the Hall by a delivery lorry has been
repaired.

Infestation (nearly) of slugs into the kitchen: Averted by cleaning, brushing and use of slug pellets.

Finance: Discussion to continue at next Exec meeting on 28 Jan. There was a very successful Xmas
Fayre and Pantomime before Xmas and this should help the balance. An enormous thank you to all
involved.

Car parking: The original meeting held on 23 Oct 2014 has produced no follow up whatsoever.
Regardless of this we need to strengthen the statement in the “Summary Terms and Condition of
Hire” about car parking responsibilities.

Unfinished Business: Includes the Defibrillator, the Piano, the Escape Route and Marketing of the
Hall.

Richard Summerfield



